
Sent: Monday, 14 August 2017 5:33 p.m. 
To:  
Subject: Local Government Official Information Request 
 
Hi Peter, 
 
In response to your request for information: 
“Please tell me on what date did any staff member of the DCC or of any 
company owned by the DCC first become aware that the operators of the Cobb 
and Co restaurant intend to install police machines in the railway station 
building.” 
 
We advise that the Council staff were aware of this at the time the lease was 
negotiated. The exact date cannot be determined. 
 
Please note that we are likely to change our process to ensure that in future, no 
council properties can begin a new lease with pokie machines. 

Regards 

Kirsty Rusher 




